June 15, 1977

Mrs. A. V. Boyaijian
6957 North Know Avenue
Lincolnwood, I11inois 60646
Dear Mrs. Boyajian:
We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of $10.00
(ten dollars), which you kindly gave to the Diocese of the
Armenian Church of America in memory of the late Alice Koolconian.
Receipt No.26973 is enclosed herewith.

We have also enclosed a copy of a letter which was sent to
Mrs. Charles Garabedian regarding your donation.

Yours sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian
Director
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